Jessica L Wright

From: Michelle Miller
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 9:04 AM
To: Jessica L Wright
Subject: FW: Feedback for Hernando County, FL
1':1{:' ) o Michelle L. Miller, M.S. | Planning and Zoning Administrator
™ Planning and Zoning Division | Development Services Department
< 1653 Blaise Drive, Brooksville, FL 34601
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From: Michelle Miller

Phone: (352) 754-4057 ext. 28027 | Fax: (352) 754-4420

Email: mimiller@hernandocounty.us

Website: http://www.hernandocounty.us/plan

Office Hours: Monday-Friday, 7:30 AM — 4:00 PM; Lobby Closes at 3:30 PM

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 8:42 AM
To: Robin Reinhart <rreinhart@co.hernando.fl.us>
Subject: FW: Feedback for Hernando County, FL

For the file.
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Michelle L. Miller, M.S. | Planning and Zoning Administrator

Planning and Zoning Division | Development Services Department

1653 Blaise Drive, Brooksville, FL 34601

Phone: (352) 754-4057 ext. 28027 | Fax: (352) 754-4420

Email: mimiller@hernandocounty.us

Website: http://www.hernandocounty.us/plan

Office Hours: Monday-Friday, 7:30 AM — 4:00 PM; Lobby Closes at 3:30 PM

From: Dominique Holmes <dholmes@co.hernando.fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 1:08 PM
To: Michelle Miller <MLMiller@co.hernando.fl.us>; Omar DePablo <ODePablo@hernandocounty.us>

Subject: FW: Feedback for Hernando County, FL

See website submission below.



Dominique Holmes | Public Information Officer
Hernando County Government

15470 Flight Path Dr., Brooksville FL, 34604

Office: (352) 540-6426 Cell: (352) 277-1069

Email: DHolmes@HernandoCounty.us
www.HernandoCounty.us

Subscribe to Hernando Highlights!

From: Hernando County, FL <webmaster@co.hernando.fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 12:23 PM

To: Dominique Holmes <dholmes@co.hernando.fl.us>
Subject: Feedback for Hernando County, FL

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

You have received this feedback from Judith Golden < Judithgolden@comcast.net > for the following page:

https://www.hernandocounty.us/departments/departments-a-e/board-of-county-commission

| am very concerned about a potential zoning change on Osowaw Blvd it’s past Forest Glenn 55 and over community. |
do not live there but am concerned because of the potential hazards to the wetlands on that property. It is
incomprehensible why the Planning and Zoning Board would agree to change that zoning from agricultural all the way to
industrial C-4. Chemicals galore in that potential business. Please consider carefully and deny this petition.




